
From: Courtney Scott
To: Clerk General
Subject: Affordable housing
Date: Thursday, October 20, 2022 7:00:09 PM

Dear Portland City commissioners,

How does affordable housing alleviate the homeless problem? Will the meeting tomorrow address sweeps? Our
street has had camps for 3 years, open drug dealing, vandalism and threats of violence against residents are
escalating. Please let me know when the sidewalks on our street will be permanently  cleared and accessible again.

Sincerely,

Courtney Scott
1701 SE 49th Ave
Portland, Or 97215

Sent from my iPhone
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